
2021-2022 SDBIC ProStart Beef Program 

Available Funding Information 

 

To be eligible, your school must be recognized as a ProStart School 

according to guidelines established by the National Restaurant 

Association. 

 

1. Each ProStart Chapter is eligible to receive funding for their general ProStart curriculum. 

 

2. Additional funding is available for the state and national competition.   

 

• Any Chapter choosing to showcase beef as their center of the plate entrée at the 

state competition is eligible to receive up to $50 in additional funding for the 

purchase of beef to use in the state competition.  If your school sponsors more than 

one team in the state culinary competition, each team will be eligible for funding.  

Teachers must notify the South Dakota Beef Industry Council (SDBIC) to receive 

additional funds.  The beef menu must be submitted to the SDBIC to be eligible 

for funds. 

 

• If your school/team wins the state competition and you have showcased beef on 

your menu, you will be eligible to receive an additional $100 towards beef 

purchases leading up to and for use at the National ProStart Student Invitational. 

Teachers must notify the South Dakota Beef Industry Council (SDBIC) to receive 

additional funds.  The beef menu must be submitted again to the SDBIC to be 

eligible for funds. 

 

• All receipts for beef purchases and competition(s) menu(s) must be submitted to 

the SDBIC by July 31, 2022 to be eligible for future funding.   

 

 

 


